
The following students were honored at the Do The Right Thing award program on 
Thursday, March 3, 2016, in the Punta Gorda City Council Chambers.   
  
Jackson Beverly, Punta Gorda Middle School, Grade 8 
Jackson was recognized for his honesty. He recently found a wallet under the bleachers while 
attending a Charlotte High School (CHS) football game in North Fort Myers.  Jackson alerted a 
parent, who looked at the license in the wallet and was able to tell Jackson the name of the 
owner. The wallet’s owner was a CHS football player.  Jackson then asked some of the players 
what jersey number was associated with the name of the owner of the wallet.  Jackson was able 
to return to the wallet.  Thank you Jackson for your honesty. 
 
Braedon Deveau, Neil Armstrong Elementary, Grade 4 
Braedon was recognized for his quick action when he saw another student had brought 
medication to school, had taken some of it, and offered him and others this medication. All of 
these actions are against school district policy.  Braedon immediately alerted school 
administration who investigated and confirmed the student had ingested the medication and 911 
was called.  Thank you Braedon for being a leader. 
  
Austin Federau, Charlotte High, Grade 11 
Austin was recognized for his honesty as he found a large amount of money on the stairs at 
school. He immediately took the money to the office and submitted it as found property rather 
than keeping it.  Thank you Austin for your honesty. 
  
Isabella (Bella) Maxwell, Deep Creek Elementary, Grade 2 
Bella was recognized for being an amazing and sweet girl.  Bella was very shy when she began 
attending Deep Creek Elementary, however, she is now a true friend and always the first to greet 
others with a hug and smile.  She is a leader and encourages others to do the same. 
Thank you Bella for being an outgoing, caring, ready, responsible, and respectful leader. 
 
Denim L. Wilson, Port Charlotte High, Grade 10 
Denim was recognized for his courage in assisting the Charlotte County Sheriff’s Office to 
apprehend a dangerous person.  Recently, there was a situation in Denim’s neighborhood where 
an adult severely hurt another adult.  The hurt adult had to be airlifted to the hospital.  The 
sheriff’s office coordinated efforts to locate the suspect. Later that evening, Denim approached 
the deputies and informed them he believed he knew where the suspect was located and 
identified him to the deputies.  The suspect was arrested without incident. Thanks to Denim's 
observations, courage, awareness, and concern for his neighborhood, a dangerous and violent 
suspect was captured and community calm was restored. Thank you Denim for your bravery. 
 
 
 


